
 
 

 

Siège Social : 2, rue Gerhard Mercator, L-1014 Luxembourg 

Welcome Back Cocktail 
 

 

On Thursday October 1, 2015 

18:30 - 20:30 at the “K3 – 6th floor restaurant” 
 

European Court of Auditors – Entrance K1 

12, rue Alcide de Gasperi 

L-1615 Luxembourg 

 

To provide an opportunity for our members and students to meet in a more casual 

atmosphere after the summer break we are delighted to invite you to our Welcome Back 

Cocktail at the 6th floor restaurant of the Court of Auditors on Thursday October 1, 2015 

from 18:30 to 20:30. Please also invite any newcomers to Luxembourg who you think 

would be interested in attending and networking with other members. 

 

FEE:   

EUR 10 per person (members, students and guests) 

 

Please transfer the amount to the ABIAL bank account prior to the event:  

BIL, BIC BILLLULL, IBAN LU56 0024 1398 5698 8300 
In exceptional cases you can pay cash (no credit cards are accepted) at the location. 

 

RSVP: 
A reservation can be made via the ABIAL website (www.abial.lu) until 

September 25, 2015. Please bring your ID card or passport with you to the event for 

registration purposes at the reception of the Court of Auditors. 
 

Please note that the 6th floor restaurant at the Court of Auditors is enforcing a "no show" 

policy. If you make a reservation and do not appear, you will be charged 100% of the 

respective price. You may, of course, cancel before the deadline or invite a colleague to attend 

in your place. We appreciate you respecting this policy. 

 

Parking: 
Parking facilities are available at the Court of Auditors (surface level parking on the 

premises). There are also several parking places along the streets surrounding the Court. 

Please refer to the access map attached. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 

Kerry Nichol 

Chairwoman 

 

 

Enclosure:  Access map 

http://www.abial.lu/


 
 

 

Siège Social : 2, rue Gerhard Mercator, L-1014 Luxembourg 

Access map 
 

 


